Dear friend,

Since December 2009, the GUNI Newsletter has a section on GUNI member's news which is also available on the GUNI web site.  

The aim of this section is to picture those most socially committed activities launched by GUNI members in order to progressively give you the opportunity to promote your institution among the newsletter subscribers and the web page readers. 

The Secretariat hopes that this section will allow members to better know one to each other, and will also show the amount of interesting and innovative practices that institutions that belong to GUNI developed worldwide. 

If you do not receive the GUNI newsletter, please subscribe to it here.
Please, help us to grow and improve this section by sending information about those activities that you develop. 

Thank you very much in advance.

 Yours sincerely,  

 Angels Cortina

Network Coordinator

